From: Coats, Brian@Waterboards

To: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards

Cc: Prager, John@Waterboards

Subject: FW: permit revocation

Date: Friday, December 23, 2016 6:23:58 AM
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Hearing Request

From: Nulph, Robert [mailto:rnulph@delnorte.k12.ca.us]
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 2:43 PM

To: Coats, Brian@Waterboards

Subject: Re: permit revocation

Mr Coats,

As the Chairperson of the Redwood Park Community Services District (RPCSD) | am
authorized to reject your Geologists claim that our well diverts water from a nearby surface
water source.

I am also rejecting your conditional settlement offer and am also requesting a hearing at this
time

I am also requesting that your geologist provide the technical data to our district proving
unconditionally that the source of our drinking water is via underflow from High Prairie
Creek.

Also please keep in mind that our board is all volunteer and does not have the funds to travel
to Sacramento for hearings. In our financial interests, any communications should be by
phone, mail, or email.

On Thu, Dec 22, 2016 at 1:59 PM, Coats, Brian@Waterboards
<Brian.Coats@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote:

Mr. Nulph,

We had our staff geologist review your current well location in comparison to your authorized
point of diversion for your permit. She is recommending to not revoke the permit as the permit is
for underflow, not surface flow, and may be tapping the same aquifer as your wellsite.

In your financial interests, | would recommend that you request a hearing or accept the
conditional settlement offer by email this afternoon as your 20-day period ends today.

Sincerely,

Brian Coats, P.E.

Senior Water Resources Control Engineer
Division of Water Rights

(916) 341-5389
Brian.Coats@waterboards.ca.gov
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DROUGHT,

From: Nulph, Robert [mailto:rnulph@delnorte.k12.ca.us]
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 11:35 AM

To: Coats, Brian@Waterboards
Subject: permit revocation

Brian

I am sending this email in response to the call I received from you this morning regarding
the water diversion permit you have on file for the Redwood Park Community Services
District (RPCSD) CA water system #CA0800526)).

The RPCSD gets it's water from a sub surface aquifer and a submersible well pumping
system. The total depth or our well is 80 feet below grade and the location of our well and
pumping facilities is:

41 degrees 34 minutes 30.73 seconds North

124 degrees 04 minutes 01.09 seconds West

The RPCSD does not divert any surface water (stream) and has never in the past diverted any
surface water.

Please revoke any permits for surface water diversion you have on file under the name of the
Redwood Park Community Services District.

Additionally please rescind any charges, penalties, or fines you have attempted to levy against
the Redwood Park CSD. The RPCSD also requests that any funds paid to the state by us for
any permit that is not required be returned to us immediately.

The RPCSD challenges any and all efforts to levy fines against the district for not submitting
documents or reports that relate to any permit the State Requires and that the District is not
required to maintain.

Robert Nulph

Ph: 707-464-0253
Cell: 707-954-8166
Fax: 707-464-0256

Robert Nulph

Ph: 707-464-0253
Cell: 707-954-8166
Fax: 707-464-0256


http://saveourwater.com/
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/drought/index.shtml
mailto:rnulph@delnorte.k12.ca.us
tel:(707)%20464-0253
tel:(707)%20954-8166
tel:(707)%20464-0256

